From: Chris Pegler

To: Matt Marsh

Cc: Charlotte Johnson

Subject: FW: Application to review PRM 0661
Date: 07 March 2016 09:10:26

FYI

From: David Mather |

Sent: 04 March 2016 16:06

To: Morris Laura

Subject: Re: Application to review PRM 0661

Dear Laura

I have recently received your email informing me that the licence for G’s Wine Bar is being reviewed and
wanted to let you know that the owner of the bar, George Smith, will be taking legal advice and attending court
about this matter on my behalf.

[ would like to point out the your prosecution last year was deemed to be a simple error of judgement by George
and was dealt with by the magistrate as a 'minor offence’ and the prosecution that you bought against me was
dropped by The Crown Prosecution Service because of a precedent in law that [ bought to their attention and
they apologised for wasting my time in attending an adjourned court case.

With regards to the matters that you have raised about CC TV footage,

George has made every effort to assist the local police with this matter and he cannot possibly be held
responsible for the equipment being faulty especially when he has done everything he can and paid for the
service that the local authority demands.

As you were aware, George insisted during a telephone call that you were also listening to on speaker phone,
that the system be reset to the scheme that he is paying for and I believe that it was as big a'shock for him to
find out that something was amiss as it was disappointing to the police officers involved.

I know that you are aware that George has the property up for sale at the moment and a prospective buyer is in
the pipeline so is this review really necessary?

I feel that you, as the representative of the local authority and the local police are putting an extreme amount of
undue added pressure onto a man who has worked hard to sustain a business in increasingly difficult

circumstances.
[ also feel that this review is unwarranted as well as it is unnecessary and I hope that you can reconsider your

decision to take this matter to court.

With regards
David Mather
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